WHAT IS LURKING IN YOUR GARAGE?
WHAT 1€ HIDING IN YOUR ATTIC?
WHAT IS STOWED IN YOUR JUNK DRAWER?

As part of Pine Glen’s 50th Anniversary Celebration we would
like to create a timeline of technology from the last 50 years. If
you have an old phone, camera, computer accessory, toy, etc.,
that you would be willing to give up to this cause, please send it
in to school by June 10th. There will boxes for the collection of

these “artifacts” in the hallway outside the music room. If you
would like to get your item back after we use it, please clearly
label it with your name, otherwise everything will be donated or
recycled after the celebration.

TAKE A LOOK AT THE SUGGESTIONS ON THE
BACK OF THIS FLYER FOR IDEAS!




